Town of Millbury Public Safety Building Committee
September 12, 2019

Meeting called to order at 17:35 by Chairman Desorcy
6 members present (Chief Desorcy, Chief Hamilton, M. Mann, Sgt. Cadrin,
Deputy Chief Rudge, K. Woods)

Pledge of Allegiance

Discussion took place on the police building sketch. Several changes to the plan were put together to submit
for Context. Motion made by K. Woods and seconded by K. Cadrin to accept the proposed plan along with
the discussed changes: Unanimous.

Chief Desorcy brought up an invoice for payment (invoice number 0004, the 4™ invoice in the project), for
$5,000. Motion by D. Rudge and seconded by K. Cadrin to pay invoice: Unanimous.

Chief Desorcy asked the committee for feedback on when to push the plan out to the public and when to
request funding for it. After discussion it was determined we need to get our request known. We need square
footage of the buildings and cost estimates to inform the public. The Selectmen are looking for our committee
to attend one of their meetings and give an update. Chief Desorcy will follow up with scheduling the
presentation and discuss with the Town Clerk the timing for moving the project forward.

Next meeting: September 19" at 5:30 pm

Motion: M. Mann seconded K. Woods; To Adjourn: Unanimous

Adjourned at 18:38



Minutes accepted
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